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6 EMPLOYMENT DISABILITY UNIT - REVIEW OF ESTABLISHMENT (AN210-2002)

Following the resignation of the Assistant Manager (Supported Employment), the Director of
Personnel and Management Services has reviewed the structure of the Supported Employment
Section.  As a consequence of this review, which highlighted a reduction in the number of
secondments within the Unit, it is proposed to delete the post of Assistant Manager (Supported
Employment), graded PO1-4 (£23,430 - £25,476), and to establish a post of Support Worker, graded
AP3-4 (£16,173- £20,397).

The savings, including employer’s costs are £4,473 for the year 2002/03 and £8,120 for a full financial
year thereafter.


